
 

 

 
 

Notice of Electronic Transmittal 
 
DATE:    May 7, 2025 
TO:    Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
FROM: Elizabeth White, EIR Coordinator, 628.652.7557 or elizabeth.white@sfgov.org 
RE:   Responses to Comments on the EIR for the San Francisco Gateway Project  

(749 Toland Street and 2000 McKinnon Avenue) 
 
In compliance with San Francisco’s Administrative Code Section 8.12.5 “Electronic Distribution of Multi-Page 
Documents,” the Planning Department is submitting a link to the Responses to Comments (RTC) on the 
Environmental Impact Report for the San Francisco Gateway Project (749 Toland Street and 2000 McKinnon 
Avenue) document in digital format to the Clerk of the Board for distribution to the members of the board of 
supervisors. The Planning Commission will hold an EIR certification hearing on the San Francisco Gateway 
Project on May 22, 2025.  

Approvals for the San Francisco Gateway Project are tentatively scheduled to be heard at the Board of 
Supervisors during summer 2025; this RTC document is associated with Board Files 250426 and 250427. For 
questions regarding the environmental review for this project, please contact Elizabeth White at the above 
contact information.  

Links:   SF Gateway Project Responses to Comments 

 SF Gateway Project Draft EIR  

tel:628.652.7557
https://sfgov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=7353451&GUID=A2B164CB-7B89-4D1A-A9DB-F2E6D063A40D&Options=ID%7CText%7C&Search=250426
https://sfgov.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=7353452&GUID=1DE567B3-B28A-43A8-A161-99002EEE6B9E,
https://citypln-m-extnl.sfgov.org/SharedLinks.aspx?accesskey=c21a337b0014eb051aab0b7f7d46d2d606aceb47d78126fea4ea29d6ffe8985f&VaultGUID=A4A7DACD-B0DC-4322-BD29-F6F07103C6E0
https://citypln-m-extnl.sfgov.org/SharedLinks.aspx?accesskey=1f01c2b6226d2f51bb94d0d0057780246da548739b687fdbb808d39684c0177f&VaultGUID=A4A7DACD-B0DC-4322-BD29-F6F07103C6E0

